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6/13/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04487r2025! 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 3:19 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Request for a Rate Hike of $10 Billion. 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 3:16 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Request for a Rate Hike of $10 Billion. 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Hope Shuster <hopeshusterl24@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 9:21 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Request for a Rate Hike of $10 Billion. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Attention: To Whom It May Concern 

In the OPED page article today in the Florida Sun-Sentinel, Raymer Maquire, Director of 
Campaign and Policy for the Miami CLEO, wrote a very important piece questioning this huge 
rate increase demand by FPL. We agree! 

We vehemently oppose this unjustified rate hike filed for approval by Florida Power and Light. 
It appears that every other year they request and receive rate hikes while their earnings are in 
the billions. 
This rate hike is unwarranted on every level. They are supposed to function as a utility service 
to supply energy to Florida residents at a fair rate and earn a reasonable return on their 
investment. However, based on their historical earnings they are doing quite well! 
Please vote against this historically high rate increase request. 

Very truly yours, 

On behalf of the 696 residents of Valencia Lakes Community, Boynton Beach, FL 
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Sanford Shuster 
Hope Shuster 
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